
TOWN OF WATSON - Planning Board  

December 7, 2022 

 

Present:  Nicole Black, Dan Root, Nettie Prusinowski, Jan Cook, Judi Houppert 

 

Guests:  Will Hunt, Mary Misek 

 

The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:40 P.M. 

 

The Agenda was reviewed and accepted by motion made by Dan, seconded by 

Nicole.  All in favor. 

 

The minutes of November were reviewed and approved by motion made by Judi, 

seconded by Nicole.  All in favor. 

 

A Minor Subdivision Application Packet was handed out for review.  We are all to 

take a look at it.   

 

The ZBA is moving forward and their meetings will take place the second 

Tuesday of every month. 

 

The moratorium for the ZBA will hopefully be done within six months.  Some 

discussion ensued on the moratorium on sections 410 and 420 regarding the 

number of dwellings per parcel.   

 

A motion was made by Nettie to approve the moratorium, seconded by Dan.   

All in favor. 

 

New Meeting Reimbursement 

 

All vouchers will be increased by $25 beginning in January 2023.  Also, new 

vouchers have been printed. 

 

Subdivision Referrals 

 

Some suggestions were made and incorporated in the application.  Forms to be 

added to the packet are: 

 

 

 



 

● Subdivision Law #1 of 2008 

● SEQR 

● Agricultural Statement 

● Abutters Form 

● Referral Notice 

 

With no further business, meeting adjourned by motion made by Nicole, 

seconded by Judi at 8:35.   All in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


